
  

                                                                                              

 

Oliver Street, Coventry, CV6 5TY 

Tel: (024) 7668 8992 

Fax: (024) 7658 1385 

@stanton_bridge 

Email: admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher NLE & NSS: Mrs. Sofina A M Islam OBE 

MA Leadership & Management in Education  

ERA Leadership in Education Award – 2014 

B.Ed. (Hons) Primary, NPQH 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

          
           20/09/2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Harvest is a time for sharing and showing thanks for what we have, therefore 
at Stanton Bridge, we will join the rest of the country to celebrate this opportune 
event. This will inform children’s knowledge of the wider community and enable 
them to be more thankful for what they have. 
 
We will appreciate donations of food items that are non-perishable items with 
long life dates, these can include: 

• Tinned foods 
• Snacks: biscuits, crisps, chocolate bars 
• Carbohydrates: rice, pasta, noodles 
• Tea, coffee, hot chocolate 

• Long life milk  
• Cereals, porridge 

• Sauces in jars  
 
If you could please give any donations you have to your child to give to their class 

teacher by Wednesday 4th October. These will then be collected and placed into 

food hampers to be given to those less fortunate.  
 
Kind regards, 
Miss French 
RE Lead 

 
 
 
 

 


